
 
 
 
 
 
March 28, 2006 
Electronic Bulletin No. 856 
RE:  UPRR Service Adjustment from/to Midwest Locations, Effective April 23, 2007 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer: 
 
Effective April 23, 2007, Union Pacific will implement a modified operating plan that will affect 
specific lanes of standard ramp-to-ramp service from/to Midwest locations.  These changes do 
not affect the previous constraints on international and domestic volumes from/to these locations.  
 
Below please find listing of involved lanes along with adjustment and impact: 
 

LANE              DAY OF WEEK 
CUT-
OFF AVAILABILITY 

Salt Lake City, UT to Oakland, CA 
Mo, Tu, Th, Fr, Sa, 
Su 1700-0 1200-3 

Salt Lake City, UT to Los Angeles, 
CA   Su, Mo, Tu, We, Th  1700-0 1100-3   

Salt Lake City, UT to ICTF, CA   Su, Mo, Tu, We, Th   1700-0 0800-3 

Denver, CO to Los Angeles, CA     Mo, Tu, We, Th, Fr   1900-0  
1100-4  Except: Th, Fr, 
freight available day 6 

Denver, CO to Oakland, CA     Su, We, Fr      1900-0  1200-5 

Council Bluffs, IA to Oakland   
Mo, Tu, We, Th, Fr, 
Sa  1700-0 

1200-4  Except: Mo,  
freight available day 5 

Council Bluffs, IA to ICTF, CA Mo, Tu, Th, Fr, Sa    1700-0 
0800-5 Except: Mo, Th, 
freight available day 6 

 
If you have any questions regarding this notice, please feel free to contact your Pacer Stacktrain 
Business Development representative or our Customer Support group. 
 
We appreciate your business. 
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